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State of Minnesota
Department of Finance

December 8, 1994

To: Senator Richard J. Cohen, Chair
Finance State Government Division

Senator Carl W. Kroening, Chair
Jobs, Energy & Community Development Division

Chair
State Government Finance Division
Government Operations & Gambling

Fr: Laura M. King ~
Commissioner

400 Centennial Building
658 Cedar Street
St. Paul. Minnesota 55155
Voice: (612) 296-5900
TIYffDD: (612) 297-5353 or
Greater Minnesota 800-627-3529
and ask for 296-5900
Fax: (612) 296-8685

•

•

Re: Office of the Governor Personnel Costs Supported by Agency
Appropriations

Laws of 1992, Chapter 513, Article 4, section 7 and Laws of 1993,
Chapter 192, Section 8, Paragraph 7, require that the
Commissioner of Finance shall report to the chairs of the Jobs,
Energy and Community Development Finance Division, the Economic
and State Affairs Division of the Senate Finance Committee, and
the State Government Division of the House Appropriations
Committee, those personnel costs incurred by the Office of the
Governor and the Lieutenant Governor that were supported by
appropriations of other agencies during the previous fiscal year.

No General Fund money was used by other state agencies to support
FY 1994 personnel costs incurred by the Governor's Office.

The Department of Administration is continuing its responsibility
for the costs of Plant Management duties at the Governor's
residence. An Administrative Order provides reimbursement of
salary costs for a groundskeeper/general maintenance position.
Those costs total $29,179.51 for FY 1994.

In addition, the Governor's Office had an inter-agency agreement
transferring a staff member to the Metropolitan Waste Control
Commission to perform work on the Commission's behalf. That
agreement ended August 15, 1994.

If you have any questions, please c~ntact Mike Rajacich at
296-7289 .

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER



STATE OF MINNESOTA
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

130 STATE CAPITOL
SAINT PAUL 55155 •

ARNE H. CARLSON
GOVERNOR

December 2, 1994

To: Mke Rajacich
Department of Finance

Fr: John Pemble, Administrative Service Director
Governor's Office

Re: Office of the Governor Personnel Costs Supported by Agency Appropriations

Laws of 1992, Chapter 513, Article 4, Section 7 and Laws of 1993, Chapter 192, Section 8,
Paragraph 7, requires that the Commissioner of Finance shall report to the chairs of the
Finance State Government Division of Senate Finance Committee and the State Government
Finance Division of House Governmental Operations and Gaming Committee those personnel •
costs incurred by the Office of the Governor and Lieutenant Governor that were supported by
appropriations of other agencies during the previous fiscal year.

No General Food money was used by other State Agencies to support FY 94 personnel costs
incurred by the Governor's Office.

The Department of Administration is continuing its responsibility for the costs of Plant
rvfanagernent duties at the Governor's Residence. An Administ:rative Order provides
reimbursement of salary costs of a Grooodskeeper/General Maintenance position. Those costs
total $29,179.51 for FY 94.
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